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The CHINS working group has worked to finalize the policies that will guide and support the CHINS 

referral and intervention process.  Additionally, the zones directors have finalized the staffing model and 

are currently in the process of identifying the specific staff who will be covering the CHINS work. 

Furthermore, as the policies are being finalized, the working group has also been discussing 

implementation, critically including the education of key external stakeholder groups. Lastly, in concert 

with the rest of the work, data tracking systems are being developed to bridge the gap until a new case 

management system is implemented in place of FRAME 

 


